

## Dear Colleague:

Congratulations! In recognition for your excellence in teaching, you have been chosen to receive a *Thank a Teacher* note and certificate. Please see the attached thank you note, which highlights your efforts and the positive impact you have on your students.

Thank a Teacher is a program sponsored by the Center for Teaching and Learning (CTL). The program, which began in November 2005, provides students with an opportunity to give feedback to outstanding teachers, advisers, and mentors. By encouraging students to recognize the individuals who are making a difference in their education, we hope to continue to strengthen the learning environment here at Georgia Tech and provide instructional staff with the kudos they deserve.

Many instructional staff keep copies of the certificates and notes they receive through *Thank a Teacher* as evidence of their impact on students. These notes are unsolicited, and you are welcome to use them to support your nomination for a campus teaching award or to illustrate what students value about your teaching.

Thank you for the work you do with students and for the many contributions you make to their learning.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joyce Weinsheimer, Director Center for Teaching and Learning

pyce Weinsheimer

Clough Undergraduate Learning Commons, Suite 457

Georgia Institute of Technology

Atlanta, GA 30332-0383

404-894-2340

## Hairong Wang

## Thank you for being an excellent teacher!

In appreciation of your teaching style and dedication to helping students learn in

College of Engineering 6740 November 23, 2020

Georgia Center for Tech Teaching and Learning

2020 Thank a Teacher Program Award Recipient

Joyce Weinsheimen

Joyce Weinsheimer, Ed.D., Director of CTL